
 

 

 

 

 

 

Kendall County Forest Preserve District 

FY19 Preliminary Budget 

Truth in Taxation 

November 1, 2018 

 

RE: Public Notification of Proposed FY19 Operating and Debt Service Fund Levies 

 

The proposed Kendall County Forest Preserve District General Fund levy for FY18-19, 

scheduled for approval by the Board of Commissioners on November 20, 2018 is $590,374, and 

was $572,576 for FY17-18.   

 

This represents a 3.11% increase over the total levy from the previous year.  

 

The property taxes extended for debt service for FY 18-19 is $4,258,618, and was $4,735,412 for 

FY 17-18.   

   

The total property taxes extended for FY 17-18 was $5,307,988.  The estimated total property 

taxes to be levied for FY 18-19 are $4,848,992. 

 

This represents an overall 8.6% decrease over the previous year. 

 

The FY19 preliminary budget for the Kendall County Forest Preserve District is available for 

public inspection at the District’s main office, 110 W. Madison Street, Yorkville, IL 60560, or 

online at https://www.co.kendall.il.us/forest-preserve/transparency/. 

 
 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 

David Guritz, Director 

dguritz@co.kendall.il.us 

630-553-4131 
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